
 

Our World of Opportunity  

Victoria College, Mont Millais, St Helier, Jersey JE1 4HT  |  01534 638 200  |  admin@vcj.sch.je  |  www.victoriacollege.je 
LinkedIn: Victoria College Jersey  |  Twitter: @VictoriaCollege  |  Facebook: VictoriaCollegeJersey 

 
 
 
 
 
9th September 2022 
   
   
  
  
Dear Year 9 Parents,   
   
   
  
CAT4 testing for Year 9 students will take place on Tuesday 13th & Wednesday 14th 
September 2022, periods 3 & 4.  This year we are processing the tests online and the students 
will sit the CAT4 tests in the following teaching groups:  
  
Groups A, B & C will sit the test on Tuesday 13th September 2022 
Groups D & E will sit the test on Wednesday14th September 2022 
  
The students will be informed which room they are to report to on both days.  
  
The boys will require a set of headphones for these tests which need to be able to plug into a 
computer.  We have a very limited stock so would be grateful if you have headphones at home 
if your son could bring in to use.  Students should attend school as normal in school uniform 
and they will have break at the usual time.  
  
The results will be communicated home before half term.  
   
Any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me at l.croft@vcj.sch.je.  
   
  
With kind regards,   
   
   
Ms L Croft  
Examinations Officer    
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